Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 31121

Mesa, Arizona 85275

Telephone: 480 649-7177    

Cell: 520 420-0068

September 6, 2002
FAXED:  602 264-3100

Barbara Fuqua

3030 North Third Street Suite 1100

Phoenix AZ 85012

RE:  Burien v. Burien, and minor children J.J. and Gloria

                                                   Maricopa: DR 2000-090543 

Dear Ms. Fuqua,


Sadly there has been a breakdown in communication between the parties.  Mr. Burien, when delayed two days from return from his last summer vacation week agreed that J.J. could spend two extra days with his mother.   She now is requesting, not extra days with her son, but denying Mr. Burien his court ordered weekend with his daughter.  Please be advised that Mr. Burien will be in compliance with the standing court orders and be in Prescott to pick-up Gloria at 9:00 a.m. Saturday, September 7.    If Debbie wishes to exercise the two extra days offered with J.J., Mr. Burien will make J.J. available upon the return of Gloria at 6 p.m. on Sunday the 8th, or two days can be added on to Debbie’s next weekend visitation scheduled for the second or forth weekend of this month.


We do not believe that this misunderstanding needs to rise to a level of seeking help from Judge Udall per contempt of the standing orders.  However, if that is your intent, Mr. Burien, Parenting Skills Program of Tempe, Arizona, and reports from the Prescott and Tempe Police Departments have well documented the dates and times that Mother has not followed the orders of the court.  Up until now, the parties have been working out their differences amicably.  Hopefully this can continue.  The children’s time together is for their benefit. Mr. Burien knows this and works towards this end.






Very truly yours,

                                                            [image: image1.jpg]a]&/@w‘v/_




                                                            Walter J. Burien, Jr.

CC: Prescott Police Department

